
    
 

 AXA UNION NEWSLETTER                                      October 2008 
Changing of 
the Guard: New 
Official for AXA 
 
With effect from 1 November 2008 Dave Kennedy takes 
over from Hugh Jones-Glass as the Unite Official with 
responsibility for AXA in the UK. 
 
Dave was first appointed as a full time Regional Officer in 
2003 after a 5 year stint as a Seconded Representative in 
Lloyds TSB. Dave has an MA in Industrial Relations which 
he achieved at Keele University. For the last 5 years Dave 
has looked after Lloyds TSB on a national basis and also 
had a regional portfolio in the North West.  
 
Dave is looking forward to the challenge of looking after the 
interests of Unite members in AXA. Dave says “We 
currently live in challenging times and I will endeavour to 
do my utmost to protect and improve the lives of Unite 
members in AXA”. 

 

 
  

 
  

Farewell Hugh! 
After 17 years of dealing with various parts of AXA in his 
capacity as an official with the Union through it’s 
incarnations as MSF, Amicus and then Unite, Hugh Jones-
Glass is taking retirement with effect from 31 October 
2008.  
 
Amongst the farewell gifts presented to Hugh was an 
engraved Bristol glass goblet from the AXA Unite union 
representatives. 
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